
LEGAL NOTICE 

  LN-1 

Sealed bids will be received by Earnhart Hill Regional Water & Sewer District (“Owner”) until 11:30 am, 
local time, on Monday, October 28, 2024, at 2030 Stoneridge Drive, Circleville, Ohio, 43113 (ATTENTION:  
Louis A. McFarland, General Manager), for bids for 2025 Bulk Water Softener Salt, as more fully 
described in the Contract Documents.  Bids received after this time will not be accepted.  Bids will be 
opened publicly and read immediately thereafter.  Subject to the right of the Owner to reject any or all 
bids, the Owner will award contracts to the bidder(s) submitting the lowest and best bid.  Direct questions 
about the Contract or requests for bid packets contact Nathan W. Anderson, 740-474-3114 Ext. 123 or by 
emailing nanderson@ehrwsd.org. 

Electronic Contract Documents shall be obtained from the Owner through email only.   

If Owner awards a contract it will do so within thirty (30) days after the bid opening.  The Owner reserves 
the right to waive irregularities in bids, to reject any or all bids, and to conduct such investigation as 
necessary to determine the lowest and best bidder for the contract. 

 

Advertisements:  October 5 – 1st adv 

October 12 – 2nd adv 

Newspaper:  Circleville Herald 


